
“LET IT FLOW”  

 

The West Point Inn 2019 Fundraising Campaign   

 

Water is the single most important resource for the West Point Inn and its guests. With 
continuing dry weather being more of the norm, the spring that has been the source of water 
for the Inn for over 114 years, has slowed to a trickle - “turbidity” or cloudiness of our source 
water has also been a recurring problem in recent years.  

A major project for 2019 will be the installation of an enhanced spring box to improve the 
reliability and quality of the water delivered to the Inn. A preliminary cost estimate to make 
these improvements is $15,000. We are working in close partnership with the Marin Municipal 
Water District (MMWD) to enhance how our water is sourced - won’t you help us in this effort?  

Your tax-deductible donation to WPIA’s “Let It Flow” campaign will help us fund this much 
needed project.  

Check your mail for your annual membership renewal to add your contribution or go online to 
the website to donate online on the website. https://www.westpointinn.com/support-the-inn 

Thank you for including the West Point Inn in your annual charitable contributions.  

Sincerely, 
 
  
Suzie Koide 
Development Chair  
West Point Inn Association 

 

 


